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Sent: 15 September 2024 14:20 
To: Planning Policy Team 
Subject: Mattishall Neighbourhood Plan 

I am writing in regards to the consultation about the Mattishall Neighbourhood plan. Mattishall 

Parish Council have published the Mattishall Neighbourhood Plan Review Submission Draft 

(Regulation 16) for consultation, which ends on 15th September 2024.   

I would like to express my support to protecting the green spaces of Mattishall, particularly 
Site 5. With an abundance of wildlife, natural beauty and footpaths, it’s important this area is 

protected from building development. 

Many thanks, 
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